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What Jigsaw doesn’t do

• Jigsaw does not teach or encourage children to be LGBTQ

• Jigsaw does not teach what LGBTQ people do sexually or how their relationships function

• Jigsaw does not promote LGBTQ lifestyles as a preferential way of living

• Jigsaw’s advice about answering children’s questions age-appropriately does not sexualise
children, destroy their innocence, or encourage them to experiment. There is more properly
researched peer-reviewed evidence that supports this claim, than not.

• Jigsaw materials do not undermine ‘family values’.

What Jigsaw does do

• Jigsaw teaches children to be kind, understanding and respectful of others even if they are
perceived as different

• Jigsaw teaches children that people have rights but there are also responsibilities that go with
these

• Jigsaw teaches children that there are laws to protect them and others from being hurt or
abused and helps protect them from bullying

• Jigsaw helps clarify (age -appropriately) questions that children may have about the world

Parental right to withdraw

Up until September 2020, when statutory Relationships and Health Education becomes law in 
England, parents and carers have the right to withdraw from Relationships and Sex Education in 
primary schools, apart from elements that are included with the school’s science curriculum.

This parental right changes in September 2020 when parents will not be able to withdraw 
from Relationships and Health Education, and this includes lessons on puberty, prejudice and 
discrimination, bullying, difference and diversity and different families, including the content 
discussed in this leaflet.

The Education Secretary, the Rt Hon Damian Hinds, who has been instrumental in bringing this 
new legislation forward understands the needs to consult with parents. He is also putting trust in 
schools to do what is right for children and young people. He has also expressed how vital it is that 
children do not miss out on this aspect of education…

“…consultation does not provide a parental veto on curriculum content. We want schools to consult 
parents, listen to their views, and make reasonable decisions about how to proceed (including 
through consideration of school’s wider duties)—and we (the Dfe) will support schools in this. We 
trust school leaders and teachers to make the right professional choices….children should feel 
included and should grow up understanding the value and importance of kindness and respect for 
others and themselves…” 

 Rt Hon Damian Hinds 10th April 2019




